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2022-2023 

 

PE and Sports Grant 

 
Carry forward from September 2021- April 2022  

£5346.22 
 
Estimated PE and Sports grant Apr-Aug 2023 

£8180.00 
 
Estimated PE and Sports grant Sept 23 – March 2024 

£11,410.00 

Total = £24,936.22 
 

2022-2023 spend  

 

1. Progressive sport curriculum support 

Progressive Sports to provide curriculum support x6 weekly for the Autumn term. This will support 

teaching knowledge within games and PE across the school.  

Ideally we would like this to continue into the spring term too.  

Spend: £6,266.56.  

 

2. Forest Schools across the school. 

All year groups will be given the opportunity to participate in Forest School sessions. This was extremely 

successful last year and using the Sports Premium Grant we are able to provide it again for the children this 

year.  It allows the children to access this outdoor/adventurous activity, along with working alongside their 

parents/carers for half a day. 

Spend: £3,952.00 

 

3. Forest Schools sessions for Year 5 children 

Children in Year 5 will have 6 Forest School sessions to develop their outdoor/survival skills.  

Spend: £1757.37 

 

4. PE equipment update. 

Table football tables, football goals and other PE equipment ordered. 

Spend: £1000 

 

5. Lunchtime and clubs after school 

Children have the opportunity to work with a sports coach, teaching them new sports and new skills both 

at lunchtime and after school.  

Spend: £1635 
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6. Skateboard and scooter workshop 

Children from Year Reception – Yr4 took part in workshops  

Spend: £1,500 

 

7. Small group sport-based nurture groups: 
PB sports have delivered lunchtime clubs and nurture/EAL groups on a Monday and Friday to support 
identified children with social/emotional difficulties and language barriers.  
Spend: £3,600 

 

 

Total Spend: £25, 128.93 

 

NB: We are aware that this is above the funding from the grant but as a school, we feel it is important to 

support the above areas as they are so beneficial to the children at our school. 

 


